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LETTER DATED 28 JANUARY 2000 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Members of the Security Council have considered your report dated
14 January 2000 (S/2000/22) pursuant to paragraph 32 of Security Council
resolution 1284 (1999). In so doing, Council members also considered your
proposal contained in paragraph 22 of the above-mentioned report to consolidate
a number of reporting requirements into one report due on 10 March 2000.
Council members have endorsed your proposal.

(Signed) Richard C. HOLBROOKE
President of the Security Council
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